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San Diego Unified School District

The School of Science, Connections & Technology

at the Kearny High Educational Complex

7651 Wellington Street, San Diego, CA  92111

(858) 496-8370 X2500
FAX
(858) 715-9504
May 20, 2013

Robert Pham

Student

7651 Wellington Street

San Diego, CA 92111

Re:

To Cibus Corporate Office:
I am 10th grade student at Science, Connections, and Technology at Kearny High School. We are a U.S. News & World Report Silver Medalist school located in Kearny Mesa. I am participating in an award-winning project called My Green Life. My Green Life is an interdisciplinary project in which we explore the connections between environmental change and personal choices.
I am writing to request further information on genetically modified crops. As part of my presentation, I need to know more about genetically modified crops, especially the possible ecological risks that accompany them if dealt with incorrectly. 

My project concerns Golden Rice, Vitamin A-rich rice with beta-carotene that can possibly benefit impoverished third-world countries that suffer from Vitamin A deficiency. However, despite its promising potential, I realize there are plausible risks that accompany it. I acknowledge that you are an organization that supports interacting and manipulating genes to make efficient, environmental-friendly, green crops by altering the plant itself rather than inserting foreign genes into plants. I would like to hear your feedback, opinion, and what you would do pertaining to the Golden Rice, especially with your method of interacting with crops.

I understand that you are a private-development organization, and you may be too occupied to assist me. If that is the case, if there is any other organization or affiliations that could assist me that you are aware of, I would welcome that information. Thank you for your time, I deeply appreciate it.

Sincerely,

Robert Pham
